
 

 

February 11, 2011 
 
At its February 11th meeting, the State Council for Educator Effectiveness (SCEE) refined 
recommendations for measuring student growth as part of teacher and principal evaluations.  
 
In addition, the Council discussed the development of a state model system and its appropriate 
role in the state roll out of SB 191.  
 
Finally, the Council reviewed and discussed drafts of proposed implementation and policy 
guidelines presented by the Technical Advisory Group (TAG). The Council reviewed specific 
documents on the testing, pilot and roll out of the new performance evaluation system; policy 
alignment; and parent engagement.  
 
The Council will meet again on February 25th at the Colorado Children’s Campaign. 
 
Comments or questions may be submitted to the Council at SCEE@cde.state.co.us 


